
 

 

 

29th September 2023 

 

Dear Year 8 Parent/Carer, 

 

From September last year, this cohort has been our smallest, so we have run at 

four forms of entry.  Recently we have had an influx of students and so need to 

expand to five forms.  This will maintain the smaller class size and favourable 

student/teacher ratio. 

 

The Year team and the Inclusion team have worked together to create the new 

forms.  While they will be taught in their forms for many subjects, subjects such as 

English, Maths, Science and Technology are grouped across the year or in half year 

blocks. 

 

This change will be from Tuesday 3rd October, when your child will be issued with 

a new timetable. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Mrs. Gilbert, Year 8 Support and 

Guidance Manager, in the first instance via ggilbert@elatschools.co.uk 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

MR. W. THOMPSON 

Principal 
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